VILLAGE OF SOUTH LEBANON WORSHOP MEETING MINUTES NOVEMBER 2, 2017 7:16 P.M.

1. Mayor Smith opened the workshop meeting at 7:16 p.m.

2. Randall Atkins – Present Jim Boerio – Present

Bill Madison - Present Steve Riley - Present

Sue Johnson – Present

George Teasdale - Present

3. Mayor Smith stated that we met with the engineers to discuss an upgrade to our sewer system that could possible eliminate one lift station and provide redundancy. Further discussion by Council.

- 4. Atkins asked Mayor Smith about the water/sewer study. Mayor Smith said this new piece we are discussing would need to be calculated into it.
- 5. Boerio asked if there is anything new on sewer being provided to the Books property. Haddix said that we are waiting on the finalization of the easements. Boerio asked if the plan is still to route down Cochran Rd behind the houses. Haddix said that the Archdiocese is giving us an easement and we are talking to the County. Further discussion by Council.

6. A motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 pm was made by Madison, seconded by Teasdale, all yeas.

Nicole Armstrong, Fiscal Officer

James D. Smith, Mayor